
We absolutely did perform the English language correction through the University 

English correction service program where the professional English language 

editors are working. They are all English experts and English is their mother 

language. According to the policy of WJCC, “Please provide language certificate 

letter by professional English language editing companies (Classification of 

manuscript language quality evaluation is B).”, we will send the certificate letter by 

professional English language editor later. Now they are on summer vacation.  

 


